
 

 

13th April, 2018 

 

Dear parents, carers and community members, 

It is with mixed feelings that I announce that I shall not be returning to Glenwood Public 

School next term.  I have been offered and accepted a position as Principal, School 

Leadership. In my new role I will be in providing differentiated support to other principals 

across the state as they lead and manage their schools. 

Thank you to all of you for entrusting your children into my care over the last six years. My 

last day at Glenwood is today but I will be arrange a visit early next term to try and catch up 

with as many of you as can say to personally say thank you.  

Mr Jay McInney will be acting as principal whilst the process is in place to appoint a new 

principal to the school. Mr McInney is from Hammondville Public School and some of you 

may remember him as he relieved here as principal in 2015 whilst I was on long service 

leave. I know that I am leaving him with an amazing school community where we have 

worked hard to successfully establish a learning partnership. 

I wish each and every family the best and look forward to following the learning of our 

students. 

 

Regards 

 

Anne Webb 

Anne.webb@det.nsw.edu.au 

 


